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To whom it may concern,

I've lived here for 3 years and lidcombe has been loving the convenience, abundance of local restaurants and
I've noticed it has been a growing suburb in recent years.

Having an organic waste station so close to where we live is going to STINK up the air quality, INCREASE traffic
congestion; especially the Arthur Street and A3 intersection which is already a nightmare!

In the long run I believe there will be a decline in rental demand especially when it can be smelly when it is
organic/decaying/rotten waste.

Please reconsider a different location.

Kind regards
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